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16 May 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Infant Sports Day, Friday 14 June 2024 
 

Our Infant Sports Day will be held on Friday 14 June. This year we are introducing a different format to that of 
previous years, where each class will have its own time slot for activities. All activities will take place on the 
school field as follows: 
 
Reception – activities will take place between 9:00am and 10:15am  
 
Year 1 – activities will take place between 1:15pm and 2:30pm 
 
Year 2  - activities will take place between 10:30am and 11:45am 
 
Please send children to school in their outdoor PE kits with a sun hat and water bottle. We strongly advise that 
you apply high factor, long lasting sun protection cream before they come to school to ensure that their skin is 
properly protected in the event of sunny weather.  
 
If you would like to watch your child’s Sports Day events please make your way to the school field, via the main 
drive, no more than fifteen minutes before their class time slot. 
 
We have all got our fingers crossed for good weather on the day but should the weather prevent Sports Day 
from going ahead, we will endeavour to reschedule it before the end of the term.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Hardaker 
 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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